A member of: Association of UK University Hospitals



Our Ref: SPFT FOI 19/20-416

Date: 17 April 2020

Dr Ro Hancock-Child

By email: request-653295-36f12b0b@whatdotheyknow.com

Trust Headquarters
Swandean
Arundel Road
Worthing
West Sussex

Tel: 0300 304 0100

BN13 3EP

Email: FOI@sussexpartnership.nhs.uk

Dear Dr Hancock-Child

Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000

I refer to your email of **8 March 2020** in which you requested information under the Freedom of Information Act from Sussex Partnership NHS Foundation Trust.

Your request

You made the following request:

Question 1:

- a) Please list for me all the research projects which were being carried out by your organisation, during the period January 2008 September 2008 inclusive. Projects both big and small. To save time, it's fine to give a brief summary of what the research was, or you may just give the actual name of the project, if there was one.
- b) Please mention every single research project which was 'live' between Jan Sept 2008, including those which may have begun earlier than Jan 2008 and then carried over into 2008.
- c) Please also state where these research projects were based, e.g. give the name/s of the individual hospital/s, or the location/s if not at a hospital itself.

Decision

Sussex Partnership holds the information that you have requested and has decided to release it as stated below:

Answer 1:

Please see attached document.

Review rights

If you consider that your request for information has not been properly handled or if you are otherwise dissatisfied with the outcome of your request, we can try to resolve this informally with the person who dealt with your request via our Freedom of Information Officer at the email address stated above.

Chair: Peter Molyneux Chief Executive: Samantha Allen

Head office: Sussex Partnership NHS Foundation Trust, Swandean, Arundel Road, Worthing, West Sussex, BN13 3EP

www.sussexpartnership.nhs.uk

If you remain dissatisfied, you may seek an internal review within Sussex Partnership of the issue or the decision. A senior staff member of Sussex Partnership, who has not previously been involved with your request, will undertake that review.

A request for an internal review should be submitted in writing to:

FOI Request Reviews, Sussex Partnership NHS Foundation Trust, Trust HQ, Arundel Road, Worthing, West Sussex, BN13 3EP or by email to FOI@sussexpartnership.nhs.uk

If you are dissatisfied with the outcome of any internal review, you may complain to the Information Commissioner for a decision on whether your request for information has been dealt with in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act.

The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office

Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF

Website: www.ico.org.uk

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

I do hope you find the information provided helpful.

Yours sincerely

Ian Genner

Freedom of Information Officer

On behalf of the Corporate Governance Team